M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 1, 2015
RE:
Approval of Final Project Closeout - BG-5 
BG# 13-027 Longbranch Elementary/Cooper High School
Additions

The additions at Longbranch Elementary and Cooper High School have been completed. 
The approval of final project cost by you and the Department of Education will allow project close-out.
I recommend the board approve the BG-5 for this project, as submitted.
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
